
Dear Northern Beaches Council

I am writing in support of Hugo’s application D.A 2020/0962 to extend seating at Manly Wharf.

I am a resident of Manly living at 71 Bower St and very much enjoy the dining experience 
Hugo’s offers.
With the current popularity of the restaurant and the Covid restrictions on seating any 
additional outdoor seating is very welcome.
The design that has been sketched looks tasteful... and I’m sure will blend in nicely.

Any questions to me personally please call the number below.

Warm Regards
Gary

Gary Lord
gdlord@icloud.com
0411 766602
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